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January 18, 2011

Attn: Reviewing Engineer

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Re: Confidentiality request for M70-80, BO312 and BO13
—FCC ID: X26M70-80, X26B0O312 and X26B013

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Section 0.459.

We have requested that the M70-80, BO312 and BO13 documentation req ‘ to be
submitted with this application be withheld from public review, as following:

 Confidential: Schematic, Block diagram, Operational description.

Documents are company proprietary information.
Please contact me if there is any information you may need.

Sincerely,

Lars Ha nder




